Rummel, Jeffrey

From: donotreply_from_webfcr@faa.gov

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 8:14 AM

To: Rummel, Jeffrey

Cc: robert.ctrlando@faa.gov

Subject: Return Without Action of Record TRK 220918, Project: NFEJR03/03/2022(1)

Dear rummelj@arentfox.com,

FAA Spectrum Engineering Services has reviewed your Frequency Coordination Request. Unfortunately, the FAA is not
able to concur to this proposal for the following reason:

Trackingi# Frequency City State

TRK 220918 M1090.0000 GREENLAWN NY

Reason: ASSIGNMENT NO LONGER REQUIRED

If a proposed way forwarded was provided and you wish to revise your proposal based on the comments, please
resubmit through WebFCR for reconsideration. If you have any questions for FAA Spectrum Engineering Services, please
send an inquiry via WebFCR by using the inquiry function under the corresponding Serial Number of the record.

Thank you,

FAA Spectrum Engineering Services



